
 

 

April 9, 2025 

 

Employee Parking Bus Service Announcement  

 

Attention all Riders, 

We are currently experiencing a shortage of bus drivers, which has led to 
service gaps and delays. We encourage all employees to allow an 
additional 30 minutes to arrive at work on time. 

 

We understand that this situation is frustrating, and we appreciate your 
patience as we strive to maintain our goal of a 10-minute service interval. 
We have recently hired several new drivers who are in training, and more 
drivers will be joining us soon.  

 

We expect significant improvements in our service times within 10 days as 
drivers complete their training. 

 

For any questions or concerns, please reach out to: 
employeeparking@portseattle.org 

 

Thank you for your understanding! 
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